Shelagh Delaney

From: Ellen <hport1999@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 12:31 PM

To: Shelagh Delaney

Subject: Proposed construction at 86 Miles St.

Dear Chairman Berry and Members of The Planning Board, November 22, 2023

As abutters, we oppose the construction of the proposed dwelling at 86 Miles St. We are counting on the Planning
Board’s consideration of the unfavorable affect this proposal has already had on the Grassy Pond neighborhood. Also,
we are concerned about future impact.

Sincerely,
Johné&Ellen Connolly
5 Grassy Pond Road



